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To the Central Committee of KKE  

 

Dear comrades 

 

On the occasion of the 95
th

 anniversary of the founding of the Communist Party of Greece, KKE, we convey 

our full solidarity with your party’s aim of defending the gains of the working class and people.  

 

We recognize KKE’s efforts to resist the reactionary forces during times of hardship, such as the fascist 

occupation during the Second World War, the subsequent imperialist military intervention, fascist 

dictatorship as well as these years’ austerity regime of the EU. 

Internationally, we highly appreciate KKE’s leading role in ensuring the continuity and unity of the World 

Communist Movement after the European Counterrevolution, by generously hosting several International 

Meetings of Communist and Workers' Parties.  

We wish that you will have a successful political event, and hope that we can further strengthen the 

fraternal relations and cooperation between our two parties in the future, based on the principle of mutual 

respect, solidarity and non-interference. 

 

Long live international solidarity 

 

With comradely greetings 

 

Jacob Jensen, 

International Secretary, 

The Central Committee of the Communist Party of Denmark (DKP) 


